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UPDATES ON ASIAN PLANTATIONS DEFORESTATION ALLEGATION 
 
Referring to the two articles (i) Monitoring Report : Felda Global Ventures -  Asian Plantations (06 
January 2018), and “The Chain: Felda Global Ventures’ Asian Plantations Deforestation Contrary to 
Company-Wide Policy: Group Takes Corrective Action” (Chain Reaction Research - 23 January 2018), we 
wish to highlight the following actions by FGV: 
 

 The  Stop Work Order Notice dated 8 January 2018 was issued to APL to stop immediately all 
operations on land clearing at Grand Performance 

 FGV is in the process of initiating an immediate HCS assessment to identify and exclude any HCS 
area (if there is any). 

 The results of the aforesaid independent assessment would be conveyed in due course. 

 The action plan will be communicated following the HCS assessment’s results.- 
 
We thank you for your continuous support and will keep all stakeholders updated of our progress. 
 
This statement takes effect on 30 January 2018 
 
Kindly contact us for further clarification at sustainability@feldaglobal.com 
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